
 

NOTICE 38-2020: Spraying of Port for Mosquitoes on August 10th 2020  

August 10th, 2020 

 

Please be advised that Omega Limited will be conducting a spraying exercise 

scheduled for today August 10th, 2020 between 1400 hours to 1600 hours. 

 

This is essential to control the spread of mosquitoes and reduce the likelihood of the 

transmission of mosquito borne diseases. This exercise will be restricted to the Port, Point 

Lisas. 

 

Please be advised of the following: 

1. The chemical to be used in the spraying exercise is Malathion and is 

commonly used in vector control. Whilst this chemical is not immediately 

dangerous in the concentrations used, you are asked to minimize your 

exposure to same. 

2. Occupants should remain inside during this exercise in order to minimize 

their exposure to the chemical. All Air-conditioning Units should be turned 

off during the exercise. 

3. The application process generates large amounts of “smoke” like mist. 

4. If for any reason the chemical is irritating to eyes, skin or nose, please take 

the following precautions: 

a.      Eye Contact: Flush with water for 15 minutes. 

b.      Skin Contact: Wash with soap and water. 

c.      Inhalation: Relocate to an area where you can access fresh air. 

d.      Contact HSE on 636-2201 via Extensions 2286 or 2275. 
 

The date may be subject to change in the event of inclement weather conditions. 

Feel free to contact us for further information or any clarification. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Marketing and Business Development Department 

PLIPDECO 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Registered Office:   

PLIPDECO House, Orinoco Drive, Point Lisas Industrial Estate, Point Lisas, Couva, Trinidad, West Indies 

Telephone: (868) 636 2201/2202.  Facsimile: (868) 636-4008    

E-mail: info@plipdeco.com     Website: www.plipdeco.com 


